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KS3 musicians watch Sister Act    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Lenihan took a group of KS3 musicians to the theatre on Monday to see Sister Act: the 

musical. This trip was a reward to these pupils for being involved in music clubs in the school.  

We all loved the show and even though it was a late school night we all agreed it was 

definitely worth it.  

Thanks to Mrs Coates and Ms Comrie for coming along to help.  

 

Mr Ian Lenihan  

 


